
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 003 of 2018 
 

Our Ref:  MT/PYD/01/18 

16 January 2018 
 

 
Fireworks Display – re. Valletta 2018 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a 6 minute fireworks 

display will be let off from three (3) separate places on the foreshore in the Grand Harbour and 
Marsamxett Harbour on Saturday 20th January 2018 between 2315 hours and 2345 hours.  

 

The displays will be centred in the approximate positions as shown on attached chart. 

 

 Position  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 
 
  A   35º 54’.226   14º 30’.446 (Manoel Island) 
 
    B   35º 54’.163   14º 31’.226 (near St. Elmo Breakwater) 
 

C   35º 53’.909   14º 31’.419 (near Ricasoli Breakwater) 
 

 

Mariners are advised to keep 200m off the above given position A, B and C during the date and 

time given. 

 

Any vessels berthed within the above area are to be removed. 

 

Mariners are also to comply with any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on 
VHF channel 12. 
 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

      

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 




